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 慈濟密西沙加人文學校
Buddhist Tzu Chi Academy for The Humanities in Mississauga
Notice of Enrollment for 2017 - 2018
Dear Parents,
How fast time flies.  The 2016 school year of Tzu Chi Academy is close to an end.  We are grateful for all parents’ full cooperation to bring your children to learn Chinese culture and experience humanistic education in our school.  When seeing your children arrive school happily, improve their Chinese as time progresses, and put “Jing Si Aphorisms” into practice, we feel delighted and inspired.
We appreciate your belief in and support for our educational philosophy. We will accept students’ enrollment for the next school year.  In order to complete the enrollment process, please drop off the registration form and tuition fee to the registration office or give them to your children’s teacher as soon as possible after you receive this notice.
Thank you again for your support and inspiration.  We hope that our work has lead the children to grow and learn happily and successfully.
Sincerely,
Registration Division, 
Buddhist Tzu Chi Academy for The Humanities in Mississauga
2017- 2018 Fees: 
Tuition : $260 (whole school year)

Family discount:  $240 for the 3rd child, $230 for the 4th child and $220 for the 5th child from the same family, identified by the last name and address. 

Uniform : $35 (one summer T-shirt $10 and one winter sweatshirt $25) 
cash or cheque accepted, cheque title: B.T.C.A.F.T.H.  Please pay cash or write a separate cheque for the uniform’s purchase.
Time： School starts September 23th, 2017 (Tentative)
     
    Saturdays 9:30am -- 12:30pm  
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